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Health and Safety Advisory: Jolet Ventures LLC (DBA 710 Labs)

Marijuana Enforcement Division

January 5, 2023 — The Colorado Department of Revenue (DOR), in conjunction with the Colorado
Department of Public Health and Environment (CDPHE)), is issuing a health and safety advisory due
to the identification of potentially unsafe levels of Total Yeast and Mold contamination in Retail
Marijuana flower (bud/shake/trim) packaged and transferred by Jolet Ventures LL.C (doing business
as 710 Labs). The CDPHE and DOR deem it a threat to public health and safety when marijuana is
found to contain levels of Total Yeast and Mold above the acceptable limits established in Colorado
Marijuana Rule 4-115.

Through an investigation, the DOR has identified Retail Marijuana flower (bud/shake/trim) from
packages derived from Harvest Batches packaged by Jolet Ventures LLC (403R-00132) that
contained levels of contaminants above acceptable limits for Total Yeast and Mold. The Retail
Marijuana flower packages were sold by the six following stores:

e Big River Bend LLC DBA Unity Rd Cannabis Shop (402R-00588) located at 1537 Pearl St.,
Suite B, Boulder, CO

e Green Man Colorado LLC DBA Trees (402R-00373) located at 7289 East Hampden Ave.,
Denver, CO

e High Country Supply LLC DBA Colorado Harvest Company (402R-00317) located at
11002 East Yale Ave., Aurora, CO

e High Country Supply LLC DBA Colorado Harvest Company (402R-00077) located at 1178
South Kalamath St., Denver, CO

e High Country Supply LLC DBA Colorado Harvest Company (402R-00078) located at 1568
South Broadway, Denver, CO

e Jet Black Enterprises LLC DBA Leifta (402R-00915) located at 6900 West Colfax Ave.,
Lakewood, CO

Consumers who have this affected marijuana in their possession should destroy it or return it to the
Retail Marijuana Store from which it was purchased for proper disposal. Consumers who experience
adverse health effects from consuming the marijuana flower should seek medical attention
immediately and report the event to the Marijuana Enforcement Division by submitting an MED
Reporting Form.

All affected marijuana has a label affixed to the container that, at a minimum, indicates the license
number of the Regulated Marijuana Business that cultivated the marijuana and the Harvest Batch
number assigned to the marijuana. Consumers should check the label of their Retail Marijuana flower
for the following Retail Marijuana Cultivation license number and Harvest Batch number.

Retail Marijuana Cultivation License: 403R-00132

Contaminated Harvest Batch Number: 20220927-RAINBOW BELTS-H
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